

Lynch Development Associates Inc. Attn: Kevin Lynch 775 Park Avenue, Suite 145-3 Huntington, NY 11743

Dear Mr. Lynch,

This letter is to serve as a recommendation of your firm to any parish or diocese considering Lynch Development Associates, Inc. as consultants for their diocesan or parish fund raising.

As you are aware, the success you have had in the Diocese of Trenton is highly commendable. Not only has your firm consulted and conducted capital campaigns in a number of our parishes, but your success in reaching and going over the parish's goal has been extremely successful. Your firm has gone into parishes that have experienced unsuccessful campaigns using other consulting firms and have restructured the approach and brought them over goal as well.

Your firm is a pleasure to work with, your experience, expert advice, honesty, thoughtfulness and consideration of the donors, leaves the parish and diocesan staff feeling well served.

Good luck to you in all your endeavors.

Sincerely yours,

Barbara A. Warner

Director of Development

Salvara a Stoine

Diocese of Trenton